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JOHN W. STAGGERS
ATTORNEY AND COUNSELLOR AT LAW
S08-81l COLUMBIAN BUILDING
WASHINGTON I,D.C.

December 3, 1953

The Honorable, Dr. Syngman Rhee
President Republic of Korea
Seoul, Korea

Dear Dr, Rhee: !

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of
November 26th and to advise that I phonedPhillips Associates
and Michael Leonard Company of Chicago,

They assured me that there would be no charge for the
250,000 pounde of seed corn which they propose to furnish te
the Korean Government, Their enly request was, that they wanted
the assurande from the Karean Gevernment that the seed would be
equitably distributed. I suggest that the Department of
ture write me a letter giving me the assurance that the seed
will be widely distributed under the supervision or direction of
the Department of Agriculture, which I will forward to them.
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